Oll the Logo D at Simmons College

A Bi-Weekly Newsletter for Faculty and Staff

Academic Accolades

An article on GSLIS Professor Ching-Chih Chen was published in the book, Bridging Cultures: Chinese American



Chen

Librarians and Their Organizations: A Glance at the Thirty Years of CALA, 1973-2003 (Guangxi Normal University Press, 2004). The article was entitled "Ching-chih Chen: A shining star and model of Chinese American library and information science professionals" by Dr. Hwa-Wei Lee, Chief of Asian Division of the Library of Congress. One of Chen's

recent lectures on her Global Memory Net project was published in the February issue of *Journal of Information Processing and Management*. • Sherdena Cofield, associate

Therapy Association in New Orleans Feb. 25. • Deborah M. Kolb, the SOM Deloitte Ellen Gabriel Professor for Women and Leadership, presented the seminar "Enhance Your Personal Success" to women at the Deloitte Chicago office Feb. 18. She discussed how to develop personal skill set and effectiveness while networking and learning from



Hamilton-Mason

peers. SSW Professors Beverly Sealey '77SW, Myrna Bocage '74SW, and Denise Humm-Delgado presented a paper at the Council on Social Work Education Annual Program Meeting in New York City, titled: "Integrating Content on Globalization in Social Policy Curriculum: One School's Experience." Jennifer Tanner, senior research associate of

the SSW's Simmons Longitudinal Study, presented a paper on "Emerging Adulthood: An Era of Well-being or Risk for